City of Haines
Notice of Budget Hearing


A public hearing on the proposed budget, as approved by the budget committee, for the City of Haines, Baker County, State of Oregon, for the fiscal year July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2018 will be held at the Haines City Hall, 819 Front Street, Haines, Oregon.  The hearing will take place on June 13, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.


The purpose of the hearing is to discuss the budget with interested persons. The Notice for the Budget Hearing and Financial Summary was published in the Baker City Herald on May 31, 2017.

A copy of the budget may be inspected or obtained at the Haines City Hall, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday - Thursday, closed for lunch 1:00 pm - 2:00 pm.
Posted May 31, 2017

The City of Haines complies with Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 and the Americans with Disabilities Act. Assistance is available for individuals with disabilities by calling 856-3366 or the Oregon Telecommunications Relay Service. Their phone numbers

are: TTY: 800-648-3458/Voice: 800-848-4442.

The City of Haines is an equal opportunity Employer and Provider. Complaints of Discrimination should be sent to USDA Director,

Office of Civil Rights, Washington, D.C.  20250-9410
